RSCDS AGM 2021

Remit on increase in Fees:

It has been proposed that the annual membership fee be increased from £18 to £25 from 1 July 2022.  This is an increase of £7 or approx. $15 to NZ members.

The Society Treasurer has commented in his report that while HQ has reduced the staff by 3 (1 retired and 2 were ‘laid’ off) the deficit at the end of the financial year, 31 March 2021, was £92,000 and the projected deficit at 31 March 2022 will be £121,000.  Part of the deficit is due to loss of income from cancelled events – 2 Summer Schools at St Andrews, 1 Winter School and 1 AGM weekend.


Remit dealing with changes to Rules and Procedures:

This remit deals with the running of the Society AGM whether it be virtual, face to face or a combination of both.

Amendment to Remit dealing with changes to Rules and Procedure and the report provided by the Trustees to the Charity Regulator. Delete the words ’as well as bringing the Management Committee remits in line with the 2021 Trustees Report’.   The Rules and Procedures are the governing documents for the Society and while they can be changed it should not be to bring them in to line with the Trustees Report but rather the reverse.


Elaine Laidlaw
